
 

Epic Convention! 

Dear United Competition Team Parents,  

This year we would love to have ALL of our Competition Students attend a CONVENTION!  

Conventions help in taking dancers to the next level. At Convention, dancers will learn from well known 
industry professionals who are always so inspiring! These professionals are usually flown into Utah to provide 
amazing classes. Dancers take class with other students at their level from around the state. Conventions are for 
dancers ages 5 - 18, beginning - advanced. Classes that will be taught are: Jazz, Contemporary, Hip Hop and 
Ballet.  

I remember attending my first convention as a dancer. It was such an amazing experience and really opened my 
eyes in learning more about technique, movement and I left feeling on top of the world and so inspired by the 
instructors. 

Our studio has chosen to attend the Epic Convention! The owners of Epic are well known in the Utah dance 
world and their prices are fair This convention will be held at the Provo Marriott September 17th & 18th. On 
Friday, dancers will arrive at approx. 3:00 p.m. and will finish around 8:00 or 9:00 p.m. On Saturday, classes 
take place from approx. 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. and then a showcase and award ceremony is held for the students. 
Exact times will be announced as the event gets closer. Dinner is provided on Friday night and lunch on 
Saturday. The cost is $225.00 per dancer and is due by August 17th. Payments can be made directly to our 
studio, and we will add your student to the list of dancers attending with our studio!  

Parents do drop their student off for classes. I will be there to help our students. Epic Conventions does provide 
a discounted rate for hotel rooms at the Provo Marriott for those who would like to stay overnight on Friday and 
make it a great weekend with their dancer! I will be taking my 6 & 9 year old daughters and staying the night 
for a fun weekend!  

To sign your dancer up for this, please just let us know that you plan on attending! You can email us, call or 
come to our office to let us know. We will then add the charge to your account and the payment of $225.00 will 
be due by August 17th.  

Please let me know if you have any questions!  
 
Thank you,  
Megan Hansen  
United Dance Center, Owner 


